
 

 

Uniform 
Please note that the sweatshirt 
hoodies are only to be worn for PE 
and not a substitute for the school 
jumper/school cardigan which 
should be worn as part of the school 
uniform. 

 
 

 
19th October 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As we come to the end of the Autumn half term, I have a few notices for you. 
 
 

Vacancies:- 
We are very excited to be opening our brand new Special Support Centre in 
January 2024!  We currently have two vacancies for two Learning Support 
Assistants to join our Centre Manager, Mrs Mary Ballingal, in “The Tomlin 
Centre” to help create a supportive environment for children with social and 
communication differences.  If you are interested in applying, please see our 
website for further information.   Closing date 2nd November 2023 

Anti-Bullying Week 2023 
We will be taking part in Anti-Bullying Week 2023 which is from Monday 13th - 
Friday 17th November.  On Monday 13th November, the children can wear odd 
socks to school to celebrate how different and unique we all are.   
The theme this year is “Make A Noise About Bullying”. We will be discussing 
what bullying means to us, how banter can turn into something more hurtful, 
and what we can do to stop bullying.  
That together, we can make a difference and take a stand against bullying. 
 

Traffic Management outside school  
On Monday 20th November there 
will be a two week period whereby 
we will have traffic management on 
the road outside of the school. This 
will mean that the footpath at the 
bottom of the access road and the 
access itself into the school, will not 
be accessible to pupils and parents 
during this period. 
  
Alternative provisions for the school 
crossing will be put in place and 
thereby hopefully avoiding some of 
the confusion from last time. 
 

Remembrance Ceremony 
We will be holding our Act of Remembrance in 
the upper playground at school on Friday 10TH   
November at 11am. Parents are warmly invited 
to attend this brief ceremony - please arrive at 
school no later than 10.50am. 
 

Black History 
Through the month of November, we will be honouring the 
contributions and accomplishments of the Black community. Black 
History Month provides great opportunities to highlight key moments in 
Black history. It is important to celebrate the contributions of everyone 
to our society and support the multi-culturalism and diversity that helps 
shape our communities. 
 



 

 

 

  

REMAINING INSET Days 
May I remind you that the school is closed for 
staff training on  
Friday 20th October 2023 
Monday 19th February 2024 
Monday 22nd July 2024 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 
 

 

Forest School Need volunteers 
Sessions will run on Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday afternoons 
1.15pm – 2.45pm. 
If you feel you could give up one or 
two afternoons a week, please 
email the school office.  

 



 

 

 

  

And finally …. After a busy half term we wish everyone a safe and restful break.  We look 
forward to seeing you on Monday 30th October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 

 

School Absence 
 
Absence for any reason, please notify the school 
office either by phone 01903 785416 
or email school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk 
 
May I remind you that Headteachers are NOT 
allowed by law to authorise absence in term time 
except for 'exceptional circumstances.' Children are 
in school for 190 days per year. Holidays in term 
time cannot be included as 'exceptional 
circumstances' except in very rare cases. As such 
Headteachers are not permitted to authorise such 
absences and the Local Authority (NOT the school) 
may issue a fine. 
 
In the exceptional case where you may have to 
request absence from school please complete the 
form available on the school's website or from the 
school office at least one month in advance of the 
first  date of absence.  
 

Would you like to join our PTA? 
  
We always welcome new faces, and new ideas. 
 
We appreciate everybody has busy lives but even a 
few hours every now and again to help our PTA would 
be gratefully appreciated. 
 
If you are interested please contact 
pta@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk or come and speak to 
the school office. 

mailto:school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk
mailto:pta@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY – Autumn Term 2023 
 

Date Time Event 
Tuesday 17th October 1.00 – 

3.00pm 
Flu Immunisation programme offered for the whole 
school PLEASE NOTE CHANGE IN DATE 

Thursday 19th October 4.00pm – 
7.00pm 

Parents Evening 

Friday 20th October ALL DAY SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET DAY 
   

Monday 23rd  – Friday 27th October  Half Term 
   

Tuesday 31st October 5.30pm St Margaret’s Church Light Party (see flyer attached) 

Thursday 2nd November 6.00 – 
7.00pm 

PTA Firework Display (see flyer attached) 

CANCELLED 
Tuesday 7th November 6.30pm Year 6 Cobnor Residential parents’ meeting 
Friday 10th November 11.00am Remembrance Service 

Wednesday 22nd November 6.00pm Year 4 Dalesdown Residential parents’ meeting 
Thursday 30th November am Panto performing at school 

Saturday 2nd December  PTA Christmas Event – Breakfast with Santa 

Thursday 7th December  Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 11th December 9.15am 

 
10.00am 
 
1.30pm 

Years 4, 5 and 6 Church Service at St Margaret’s Church 
(Parents invited to attend) 
Years 1, 2 and 3 Church Service at St Margaret’s Church 
(Parents invited to attend) 
Year 1 and 2 Christmas play dress rehearsal to ½ school 

Tuesday 12th December 9.30am 
1.30pm 

Year 1 and 2 Christmas play dress rehearsal to ½ school 
Year 1 and 2 Christmas play to parents and carers 

Wednesday 13th December 9.30am 
2.30pm 
6.00pm 

Year 1 and 2 Christmas play to parents and carers 
EYFS Christmas Nativity to parents 
Carol Service  

Thursday 14th December Pm Christmas parties in classes 
Friday 15th December  Last Day of School 

First day back after Christmas is Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

Items highlighted in red are new or amended dates 


